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Dear Chair Prozanski, Vice-Chair Thatcher, and members of the committee: 

 

I would like to express my sincere support for -3 Recreational Immunity Fix 

Amendment to SB 1576. My wife and I based our relationship on outdoor adventures, 

and a decade later my family and I moved to Oregon specifically to enjoy the outdoor 

opportunities offered by this great state.  

 

All fifty states in the U.S. have enacted statutes that confer some degree of liability 

protection to landowners who allow the general public to use their land for 

recreational purposes. 

 

Trails and access to nature and outdoor recreation provide so many benefits to 

individuals and communities including: physical fitness and health benefits, mental 

health benefits, connection to and appreciation for nature, economic benefits to 

communities of outdoor recreation visitors and related businesses, safety benefits of 

alternatives to roadways for walking and biking, community connections.  

 

However, recreating in constantly changing outdoor environments also carries 

possible risk of injury. Without recreational immunity, landowners fear the real risk of 

expensive lawsuits and cannot afford to keep their trails and lands open to the public. 

They are especially concerned about increased liability of making trail improvements 

like bridges, railings, and boardwalks, even though such construction both can better 

protect sensitive habitat and make trails recreation destinations like beaches, rivers, 

etc more accessible to all ages and abilities. 

 

Thank you so much for your leadership and consideration in this matter, 

Jeremy Sullivan 


